

2013-08-26 to 09-05 FF Stand-up Mtgs

- Attendees
- General
- Minutes
 - Monday 2013-08-26
 - Tuesday 2013-08-27
 - Eric
 - Greg
 - Yuqing
 - Mike
 - Osman
 - Wednesday 2013-08-28
 - Osman
 - Mike
 - Yuqing
 - Greg
 - Eric
 - Andrew
 - Thursday 2013-08-29
 - Friday 2013-08-30
 - Osman
 - Mike
 - Yuqing
 - Jay
 - Monday 2013-09-02
 - Tuesday 2013-09-03
 - Greg
 - Yuqing
 - Nigel
 - Wednesday 2013-09-04
 - Greg
 - Yuqing
 - Mike
 - Thursday 2013-05-05

Attendees

- Andrew Woods
- Osman Din
- Yuqing Jiang
- Michael Durbin
- Eric James
- Greg Jansen
- Nigel Banks

General

- Daily at 11am ET
- Call-in: Google-hangout at:
 - https://plus.google.com/hangouts/_/event/ccnv0ba94h3fb2je3gscunqc49g

Minutes

Monday 2013-08-26

[Sprint planning2013-08-12 FF Tech Mtg](#)

Tuesday 2013-08-27

Eric

1. Initial investigation of migration
 - Deploying - 3.6
2. Will be looking in largefiles
 - JSON sidecars may currently be broken
 - SHA-1 is taking too long

Greg

1. Pruning pivotal tracker
2. Working PEP ticket

Yuqing

1. Adding transactions to all tuque methods
2. Need to write unit tests for dc

Mike

1. Has set up fedora4 with filesystem connector and Nigel's connector
2. Will divide tasks with Eric
3. Will document existing queries in itql
4. Investigate HTTP federation versus filesystem federation
5. RI not needed, just item search
6. Task: explore if object search can support federation connector needs
7. Task: explore if akubra meets federation connector needs

Osman

1. Worked on IndexerGroup integration ticket
2. Will be starting subsequent ticket for fix
3. Need ticket for adding path to jms messages

Wednesday 2013-08-28

Osman

1. Added path info to jms messages

Mike

1. Will be creating new tickets for 3-4 upgrade

Yuqing

1. Completed generating dc in tuque
2. Found problem with add-datastream

Greg

1. Split policy enforcement into two pieces
 - Testing from client up to auth point
 - Testing from pep's independently
2. Modeshape 3.5 coming out in a week or so
3. Will be forking fcrepo4 to support servlet login

Eric

1. Getting modeshape connector over basic filesystem
 - Looking into checksums are being calculated
2. Ran into issue polling during content upload
3. Nigel: ticket for modeshape pull-request for fs-connector events

Andrew

1. Updated JMS messages to have configurable host/port/context

Thursday 2013-08-29

[Committers call](#)

Friday 2013-08-30

Osman

1. Restarting IndexerGroup work

Mike

1. Still working on proof-of-concept

2. Create ticket for integration tests with f3
3. Create repo for new work

Yuqing

1. Fixed current tickets

Jay

1. Created custom object
2. JClouds connector
 - Will be doing as sync

Monday 2013-09-02

- Labor Day Holiday

Tuesday 2013-09-03

Greg

1. Working on getting pull-request
 - Putting in new module
 - Integration test, stubbed PEP
2. Will be pushing code so others can help

Yuqing

1. New job working at dgi
2. Nigel working on code review

Nigel

1. Moving back to PEI in 10 days
2. No movement on the Modeshape pull request since last week

Wednesday 2013-09-04

Greg

1. Fixing integration tests
2. REST projects will need bypass servlet credentials
3. Blocker working on dc-generator

Yuqing

1. Cleaned-up code, comments, etc
2. Islandora needs search
 - Query is not working
3. Datastream version not working
4. Will coordinate with Jonathan and Nigel on tasks to get Islandora working

Mike

1. Updates based on PR comments

Thursday 2013-05-05

Sprint wrap-up